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Therriault, John MAY 2 02013
STATE OF ILLINOIS

From: dorothy hynous <hynous@sbcglobal.net> OUution Control Board
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2013 3:47 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Illinois Control Board- Revisit a ruling on groundwater protection

The Tribune newspaper had an editorial on Sunday about the Illinois Pollution Control Board and the fact that
they were meeting today to revisit a ruling on groundwater protection at certain dump sites.
The board had previously decided not to require quarries to install groundwater monitoring wells on their
property to check for contamination.
I agree with the Tribune that groundwater monitoring should be required. Standards should be raised. The issue
is particularly important in the suburbs (Will County) where residents who live near quarries rely on public
water.
Please share these comments with the Board. They should make a decision that protects the residents of Illinois.
Sincerely,
Dorothy Hynous
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